Town of Moorcroft Workshop Tuesday, August 27th, 2019

Town Council Present: Mayor Dick Claar, Councilmen Owen Mathews, Ben Glenn, Paul Smoot and Dale Petersen

The workshop started at 6 pm with the above Council present. Discussion was held on the property owned by the Town. This property being Town Hall and 2 lots North of Town Hall. It was determined that more information concerning the value of the property was needed before a decision could be made concerning the sale of the property.

Discussion was held on moving the Town Hall to the MTC, currently owned by the Town. It was determined that more information was needed concerning costs involved before proceeding further.

The meeting was concluded at 7:15 pm.

JRC laar

Dick Claar, Mayor